From: Information Management Team

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 12:20 PM

To:

Subject: Information Request - CCTV cameras

Téna koe Madison

Request for Information pursuant to the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA)

Thank you for your correspondence of 15 February 2023 in which you have requested
information about Hutt City Council’s CCTV cameras.

We have interpreted your request as applying to community safety cameras used for
surveillance of public places around our city. Their locations are indicated on the following
link:
https://maps.huttcity.govt.nz/portal/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=7b8e62eba77641cdb7

cce4d345d4d32

The brand used by Hutt City Council is Pelco.
We do not use Automatic Number Plate Recognition technology in our CCTV cameras.

Hutt City Council also operates two CCTV cameras in remote reserve land. Information
about these two cameras has been considered to be out of scope of your request, so is not
included in the above response. We have also assumed that security cameras installed to
protect the council’'s assets (museums, libraries etc), rather than being community-focused,
are out of scope of your request. Please do let us know if you want further information about
these CCTV facilities.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website.

Naku noa, na
Susan Sales
Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New

Zealand
www.huttcity.govt.nz



https://maps.huttcity.govt.nz/portal/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=7b8e62eba77641cdb7cce4d345d4d326

From: Maddy Chamberlain [N
Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2023 12:32 pm

To: ContactHCC <contact@huttcity.govt.nz>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Information Request

Dear Hutt City Council,
| am writing to request the following information:

1. Alist of all CCTV cameras owned OR operated by the Hutt City Council, or any Council
Controlled Organisations (CCOs), including the locations of the cameras.

2. Identify from the list what CCTV cameras are used for Automatic Number Plate Recognition
(ANPR) within the area.

3. Identify the brand and type of camera at each location (e.g. Hikvision, Panasonic etc).

Please provide an Excel spreadsheet for the above questions containing at minimum, the camera

location and camera brand.

Kindest,
Madison Chamberlain





